

Pasadena Park Elementary 8508 E. Upriver Drive Spokane, WA 99212

Ph: (509) 922-5480 Fax: (509) 891-9529

Brad Liberg, Principal

Melissa Gordon, Secretary

Karen Butler, Assistant Secretary

October 22, 2015

Dear Parents of our Kindergarten Students:

On Friday, October 30, 2015 we will be celebrating Halloween by having a Costume Parade, classroom parties, and our Annual Fall Festival. In order to ensure the safety of all our students, we will be using the following guidelines for our school celebration.

In choosing an appropriate costume for your child, please adhere to the following guidelines:

- No costumes depicting violence (no fake blood, please)
- No weapons or "look-alikes" of any kind (squirt guns, chains, whips, plastic swords, etc.)
- Costumes must fit over your child's clothing or be appropriate to wear all day (children will be going to recess, lunch and possibly P.E. after our parties)
- · Keep make-up to a minimum
- · Only kindergarteners may wear make-up or costumes to school in the morning
- Be certain that your child can see through his/her mask; masks must come to school in backpacks and remain there until party time

Our Halloween celebration will be part of our regular morning center rotations. Kindergarten teachers have planned simple games and activities and treats. Please do not send anything to school unless your teacher has requested it.

Our kindergarten rooms are filled to capacity. Our parties are for kindergarten children only. You are welcome to come with your family and join in the fun at the Fall Festival.

With such a rich and diverse population in our community, the staff members and I realize that many families have different beliefs; and, because of religious, personal or cultural reasons, some families do not wish to be involved in Halloween activities.

I would also like to invite all of you to our Annual Fall Festival, sponsored by our PTO, Friday, October 30, 2015 from 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and we hope all our students have a fun and safe Halloween this year!

Sincerely,

Brad Liberg, Principal